UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
The Assistant Secretary for Communications
and Information

Washington, D.C. 20230

Dr. Stephen D. Crocker APR 0 Z 2[”3

Chairman of the Board of Directors

Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers
12025 Waterfront Drive, Suite 300

Los Angeles, CA 90094-2536

Dear Dr. Crocker:

Please be advised that the objections filed by the United States Postal Service (USPS) to
the seven applications for the proposed new generic top level domain, .mail, are not supported by
the coordinated view of the United States Government (USG). Consistent with our commitment
to the multistakeholder model, the USG will present its coordinated views to the Governmental
Advisory Committee (GAC) as it forms its consensus advice to the Board on these matters.

Sincerely,

Lawrence E. Strickling

cc: Mr. Fadi Chehadé, CEO and President



